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Strategy 2025 Update 

The appointment of the Hon. Peter Malinauskas, MLC as Minister for Emergency Services on the  
19 January 2016 provided an opportunity for the Emergency Services Sector (ESS) Leadership team to 
review the ESS Strategic Plan 2015-2025 (SP2025) and Project Darwin. 
 
It is six months since the SP2025 was formulated and of course the beginning of a new year always 
provides an opportunity to reflect and refocus.  
 

SP2025 

 
The SP2025 has now changed from a working draft to version 1, dated 5 February 2016. An additional 
section has been added titled “Transformational Issues and Opportunities” covering: 
 

 Implementing recommendations of the Holloway Review 

 Facilities 

 Sector funding and SAFECOM Budget 
 

Project Darwin 

 
The Project Management Office (PMO) has seen some changes with the appointment of Anna Boden -
Jones as Program Manager, Julie Spencer remains as Project Officer and the appointment of a 
Business Analyst is imminent. 
 
The extent and magnitude of the work required to undertake and manage the 21 strategic priorities is 
clear to all. 
 
For 2016 the focus will be on five key areas: 
 

1. Strategic roadmap for the People Plan 
2. Strategic roadmap for the Capability Plan 
3. Strategic roadmap for the ICT Plan 
4. Strategic roadmap for the Public Information Plan 
5. Implement an integrated business planning methodology for the sector. 

 
 
 

 


